
 

5TH GSIPE Mini-Conference: Concept of Economic Statecraft 

Call for Papers 
 

 

Abstracts should be submitted HERE 

 

The Graduate Student International Political Economy Workshop (GSIPE) is pleased to 

announce that its fifth virtual-themed conference will be held on January 11th, 2023. 

The purpose of the conference is to showcase completed research and work in progress that 

explores the concept of economic statecraft in any aspect of international political economy, 

broadly defined. Some specific questions that may be of interest but are not limited to these are: 

What are the causes and consequences of economic statecraft? How does the changing role of 

economic statecraft impact major issues such as public health, geopolitical contest/conflict, 

international trade, climate change, rising inequality, and others? Under what conditions does 

economic statecraft create security risks? And more broadly, how does economic statecraft as a 

concept help us understand recent developments in the global economy? 

  

We invite submissions by graduate students in economics, political science, international law, or 

a related discipline; that examines major issues of economic statecraft, such as: 

● International Trade  

● Geopolitical Conflict/Contest 

● Public Health 

● Energy Security 

● Democratic Backsliding 

● Climate Change 

● Rising Inequality 

NB: But not limited to these issue areas.  

  

More information on the conference and application process can be found in the attached call for 

papers. Abstracts should be submitted by November 5th, 2022 via this form: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeT4Tt7F51bknNbCheaHc2-bJ2zXPZXls-

vqfDNNpLKKCcJYw/viewform 

  

We would be grateful if you could help us disseminate the call for papers to your colleagues, 

eligible graduate students in your network, and as many people as possible who can also support 

spreading this news. If you have any questions about the conference, please email 

gsipe.planning@gmail.com. 

Thank you in advance for your collaboration. 

 

Best regards, 

Celestine Siameh, Pei-Yu Wei, Sojun Park, RyuGyung Rio Park, Pengshan Pan, Ishana Ratan, 

Katharina Kuhn (GSIPE Planning Team) 
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